
SAINT PAUL'S ROMAN CATHOLIC CHURCH 
209 Washington St., P O Box 544, Delaware City, DE 19706-0544  
St. Paul’s Official Website is: http://www.StPaulsRCChurch.org.   
E-Mail Address:   STPAULSDECITY@verizon.net 
Phone:    (302) 834-4321    (302) 834-7517 FAX 
     
Pastor:    Rev. Msgr. George Brubaker 
Deacon:   Deacon Charles Schauber, Sr.  
St. Paul's Religious Education: Linda Michel    (302) 832-2665 
    Susan Walker    (302) 893-1665 
Secretary:  Mrs. Linda Michel (Monday & Tuesday, 9AM – 1PM) (302) 834-4321 
Knights of Columbus:  Contact Alan Rogers for information (302) 438-5141 
 

Confessions:  ½ hour before each Mass for twenty minutes or by appointment.   
 
For the reception of the Sacraments of Baptism, Reconciliation, Eucharist, Confirmation, and 
Marriage, please see the parish website. 
 

Eucharistic Ministry – If you are in need, please call the parish office and we can schedule a 
Eucharistic Minister to visit you. 
 

St. Paul’s Cemetery Information:  Contact Scott Hudson at (302) 737-2524 (All Saints Cemetery). 
 

Please visit and LIKE our Facebook page https://www.facebook.com/698842276869943/         
 
 

 
OFFERTORY COLLECTION  Offertory        $ 1,139 
     Share in the Spirit       $ 259 
 

This Week a 2nd collection will be taken up for Repairs of Our Church and Buildings. 
Please be as generous as your means allow.     
 
Please consider an offering online at: http://www.stpaulsrcchurch.org/stpaulsrcc_donate.htm to assist in 
the support of our Parish.  Thank you for your continued generosity. 
 

Bishop Malooly’s weekly Mass from the Cathedral of Saint Peter in Wilmington will be live-streamed 
on Sunday mornings at 9:30.  YouTube.com/DioceseOfWilm. 
 
 

Please visit Our Lady of Fatima on their Facebook page for LIVE viewing of Sunday Mass at 9:30AM 
https://www.facebook.com/olfnewcastle 
 
 

Is there a family you know or do you yourself need assistance?  Please call your own Society of St. 
Vincent de Paul by calling (302) 834-4321 Extension 2 leaving a message for a confidential call 
back.  Together we can bring peace to you or those others, who are in need of help during these most trying 
times.   We are here to serve and help without any one knowing whom we help.  
 

 

MASS INTENTIONS 
Saturday September 26   5:00 PM MASS FOR THE PEOPLE LIVING AND DECEASED 
Sunday  September 27 9:00 AM (RIP) John Schauber Jr by Linda & Steve Michel 
    AND 
    (RIP) Elliott Spaniol & (VIV) Shannon (Lee) & Jeison Spaniol 
Saturday October 3          5:00 PM Helen Brannon & Helen Townsend 
Sunday  October 4 9:00 AM MASS FOR THE PEOPLE LIVING AND DECEASED 
 
The Sanctuary Candle is lit from 9/13-9/26 for The Cook Cousins by Margery Netsch 
 
Birthright’s Annual Bottles for Babies Fundraiser - “Respect Life month” 
The Mother's we serve have faced so many challenges especially during this time.  As anxiety grows, the 
need for our services become even greater and our office has remained open to serve those in need.   
Due to the Pandemic, there will be a few ways you can participate, you can mail your checks directly to us or 
you can drop your donation off.  Our address is:  Birthright of DE, 1311 North Scott Street, Wilmington, DE 
19806. Please be sure to mark the memo section of your check, with your parish name, for credit and tax 
purposes. We have extended the time frame, so you can return donations during the months of October, 
November and December. 
If you have any questions, Please contact me, Tinisha Brown, 302-660-1087(c) or 302-656-7080(o)  
 
“Anti-Racism: A Catholic Response,” SEP 30, OCT 14 & 28, NOV 11 at 7-8:30 PM.  Zoom forum 
sponsored by St. Catherine of Siena and Resurrection Parishes. Participants should obtain a copy of the book 
“Racial Justice and the Catholic Church” by Fr. Bryan Massingale before the forums. To register, call (302) 
633-4900 or Fr. John Hynes at jhynesscs@aol.com  a link will be sent for each meeting. 
 
Offer a welcome to seafarers who visit the ports of Delaware by volunteering at the Seamen’s Center of 
Wilmington. SCW volunteers join with people from the maritime, business and religious communities providing 
help for seafarers on shore leave from the isolation of life aboard their merchant vessels. Volunteers host at 
the center or serve as escort drivers for the crewmen. For more on SCW’s charitable mission, call Joan Lyons 
at 302-575-1300 or email scw@scsde.org 
 
Right to Life  Sept. 23 – Nov. 1: Forty Days for Life, internationally coordinated 40-day campaign that aims 
to end abortion locally through prayer and fasting, community outreach, and a peaceful all-day vigil in front of 
abortion businesses. Dover location, Public right-of-way outside Planned Parenthood, 805 S. Governors 
Ave., Dover, 7 a.m.-7 pm., seven days a week. More information, jim@cordie.us. Wilmington location, 
Public right-of-way outside Planned Parenthood, 625 N. Shipley St., Wilmington, 9 a.m.-1 p.m. Monday-
Saturday. More information, nancyfrick93@verizon.net 
 

A WORD FROM   Pope Francis  ON TODAY’S GOSPEL: 

 
“Jesus with this parable places two paths before us. Experience shows that we are not 
always willing to say yes in word and deed, because we are sinners. But we can 
choose whether to be sinners on the way, who listen to the Lord, and when they fall 
they repent and rise, like the first child; or sitting sinners, ready to always justify 
themselves and only with words according to what suits them.” 

Twenty-Sixth Sunday in Ordinary Time 


